
From: John Lee
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose Costly Cap-and-Trade in SB 1530
Date: Monday, January 27, 2020 1:20:06 PM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

NO new taxes on carbon based fuel.    It's a job killer and will have little to no impact on the environment.  
Use conservation and intelligent design to gradually reduce use of all resources.

Sincerely,

John Lee
8859 Hudson Way SE
Aumsville, OR 97325
john@northwestfarmbroker.com


